
December 8, 2021 

Amanda Maxwell 

Executive Director & Secretary 

Washington Utilities and  

  Transportation Commission 

P.O. Box 47250 

Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

RE: 2022 Hazardous Waste Program Fee Increase – G-12 - Rabanco Ltd dba Republic Services, 

Rabanco Companies & Sea Tac Disposal Less Than Statutory Notice Tariff Revision 

Dear Ms. Maxwell, 

Enclosed please find the LSN form and proposed Tariff No. 26 of Rabanco Ltd G-12 (dba 

Republic Services, Rabanco Companies & Sea Tac Disposal), the purpose of which is as 

follows: 

1) Increase the Hazardous Waste Program Fee per schedule provided by the King County

Board of Health.

We are requesting an effective date of January 1st, 2022. 

If you have any questions, please call me at (206) 225-6967. 

Sincerely, 

Maria Easley 

Business Unit Finance Manager 

BU404 

measley@republicservices.com 

p. (206) 225-6967

22010 76th Ave S., Kent, WA 98032 
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